
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 1:55:07 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 6:17 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
J S

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am opposed to any further increases of hydro rates. Hydro One NEEDS to restructure, review positions
for necessity, lay off and rehire at acceptable rates for each position. Cease hiring long term contractors
that are costing
3-4 times what it costs to have an employee. Review the 4-8 groups working at one spot at the same
time. Brush cutters can work in pairs of 2 not 6 guys.
Get a grip hydro one.

-- Attachment --
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